
From: William Larrabee <larrabee_bill@yahoo.com> 
Date: September 29, 2014 at 4:12:27 PM PDT 
To: "susan.anderson@portlandoregon.gov" <susan.anderson@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Draft West Quardrant Plan 

We wanted to include you in this email and realized that our address was not in the 
original.  Here is our address - 1630 SW Harbor Way #302, Portland 97201 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: William Larrabee <larrabee_bill@yahoo.com> 
Date: September 29, 2014 at 4:06:09 PM PDT 
To: "mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov" <mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov>, 
"amanda@portlandoregon.gov" <amanda@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Draft West Quardrant Plan 

We would like to encourage City Council to keep the heights in the West End at no more than 
100 feet.  We see no reason why they need to be taller.  Lower heights encourage pedestrian use 
and keeps the focus on the historic buildings that exist - specifically the library and the old 
churches.  In our view any additional structures should focus on market rate housing and local 
retail.  Portland is a great city that has been referred to as a city In  park.  Please help keep it that 
way! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Margot and Bill Larrabee 
larrabee_bill@yahoo.com 
 


